Welcome back students, parents and staff!
Happy New Year to all!
We hope you all you had a safe and restful Holiday break despite all the uncertainty!  
Following the announcement of high school reopening as of Monday January 18th, your school cafeteria will be ready to serve nutritious meals to keep you energized and ready to learn. 
No need to carry cash and speed up the service by purchasing a Pre-Paid Meal Card.  View details by clicking here (first download the file and then open the pdf menu file displayed at the bottom left corner): 2020-2021-20 Pre-Paid Bistro Meal Card.pdf 
Rest assured public health guidelines surrounding COVID-19 continue to be followed to prevent the transmission of the virus.  The following safety measures have also been put in place to prevent the spread of the virus, such as; school lunch hours have been reorganized to maintain a 2 meter physical while students eat in the cafeteria, physical barriers at the cash register, cafeteria employees wearing appropriate PPE (personal protective equipment), hand sanitizers made available and disinfection of tables after each group.
 To collectively stop the spread of COVID-19, kindly remind your child(ren) of the following:
· It is mandatory for all secondary students to wear procedural masks (blue/white medical mask is a disposable mask) in the classroom, common areas, and on the school grounds 
· Proper hand washing or use of hand sanitizer
· Proper respiratory etiquette (cough or sneeze in the inside of the elbow and avoid touching the mouth, eyes or nose)
· Always maintain a 2 meters physical distance between individuals 
Wishing you and your families a successful, safe and healthy 2021!
The EMSB Nutrition and Food Services Team

